
 
 

 

Town of Marshfield 

870 Moraine Street 

Marshfield, MA 02050 

Attention:  Bill Grafton 

 

 

Dear Bill,   

   

We are pleased to add our congratulations to you on receiving an award of $10,000 from the 

Massachusetts Environmental Trust for your project “Veterans Memorial Park and South River 

Improvement Project”. 

 

These awards originate with the thousands of motorists in Massachusetts that have purchased one of the 

Trust’s three environmental license plates from the RMV.  We thank each of them for their commitment 

to advancing the conservation and understanding of marine life and of aquatic ecological systems in the 

Commonwealth and, also thank you for putting those dollars to work. 

 

If you have any questions about the administration of this grant, please feel free to contact  

Kim Tilas at the Massachusetts Environmental Trust.   

 

 

Governor Charles D. Baker    Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 

 

           


